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Reading through the comments in favor of the application, I am struck by a few things:

1.  The use of the word “long term” with respect to residency, as if those who have lived here
longer have greater license to ruin the environment.  
2. The use of the term “partner” with respect to consultants paid to prepare a report, ideally
one favorable to the client’s desired outcome.
3. Talk of “staying in our lanes” and “working things out between neighbors”.  If that were
feasible, we wouldn’t need city government.

Sincerely,

Rod Stevens
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